
Tip of the month – January
2016
Better milking good udders

You might sometimes notice that the VMS has trouble attaching
the liners to a cow with a good udder and good teat placement.

It is quite probable that something went wrong during the last
milking which resulted in saving the wrong teat positions.

Simply  one  more  time  teaching  the  cow  again  is  the  best
advice.

Ensure that the grippers are perfectly under the teat.

And where the laser once was calibrated halfway on the teat,
it must now be adjusted at the lower tip of the teat!
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